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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Ronan Ollie Lillie Leo Lily  

Zachary Iogen Brodie Connor Freddie  

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Alicia Noa Tyler Laela Tayla Alec 

Kaison Yasmina Evie W Max Kyle Blake 

Attendance 

Y2F 100% Expected Attendance 

Y1D 99% Expected Attendance 

Y1C 97% Expected Attendance 

Y2M, Y4/5K 96% Expected Attendance 

Y6K 95% Concern of under achievement 

RecM, Y3/M, Y3/4G 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y5/6C 92% Risk of under achievement 

RecP 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Pants socks and uniform  

We are running very short of spare  

pants socks and trousers for  

children who need a change of  

clothes. If your child has borrowed  

clothes and you have not yet  

brought them back to us, please can you do so 

as soon as possible. Also, if your child has grown 

out of any pants, socks or uniform, we will happily 

take them off your hands. 

Water bottles in Class  

I would like to say a huge thank  

you to parents and carers who  

send their children with water  

bottles to have in class. Drinking 

adequate amounts of water  

regularly throughout the day can  

protect health and contribute to  

well-being; it can also help prevent a 

range of short and long-term health 

problems from headaches, bladder, 

kidney and bowel problems. The reason 

we have the policy for water only in class 

is that water has none of the health 

problems associated with drinks 

containing sugar, additives, sweeteners, 

acids or caffeine. 

Diary Dates 

 

• 02.05.22 – Bank Holiday Monday 

• 09.05.22 - SATS week 

• 27.05.22 – Half Term 

• 06.06.22 – School starts 

• 27.06.22 – INSET day 

• 15.07.22 – INSET day  

• 22.07.22 – Summer Holidays 

 

Parents Evening 

It was great to see so many of you at 

parents evening this week. It felt like life 

used to. Please contact your child’s 

class teacher if you were unable to 

attend or you have any further 

questions. 

National Bank Holiday 

Next week is a four-day week due  

to there being a national bank  

holiday on Monday. Children will  

start their school week on Tuesday.  

Good Luck Miss Gudgin 

Miss Gudgin finished work today  

to start her maternity leave  

before she has her baby. I’m sure 

those of you who have recently seen her know 

that she looks more than ready to put her feet up. 

We wish her lots of luck and can’t wait to meet 

her new baby. 


